November 15, 2019

Dear Grade 1 and 2 Parents,

Your children have been very busy during music class preparing for our Annual Christmas
Concert! The Grade 1 and 2 Christmas concert will be held on Tuesday, December 10th at
6:00 pm and will be less than an hour long.

We ask that children be at school by 5:30 to prepare them for the concert. They will go straight
to their homerooms. Doors to the gym will also open at 5:30 for first come first served seating.
Please grab a concert program at the door!

Students are not required to dress up in any specific attire, but they are welcome to “dress up”
for the occasion (although this is not required).

To ensure there is enough space for everyone to enjoy the concert, students are asked to bring
a maximum of 4-5 guests.

Reminder: The Christmas Concert is mandatory for all students; however if you have
extenuating circumstances and your child cannot attend, please send an email to Mrs.

Isla-Masinsin.

If you have any questions, please email me at bernadette.masinsin@starcatholic.ab.ca

Merry Christmas!
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Mrs. Masinsin



